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Chairman Gryder Lowers Flags to Half-Staff to 
Honor Fallen Officers Ella French and Brian 

Pierce Jr. 
 

Kendall County Board Chairman Scott Gryder will be lowering all Kendall County flags to half-

staff starting August 12th through Tuesday August 17th. Chairman Gryder asks that residents join 

Kendall County in honoring Officers French and Pierce by also lowering their flags. 

 

The Kendall County Board supports and appreciates the Kendall County Sheriff’s Office and all 

law enforcement agencies in Kendall County. Officers bravely put their lives on the line 

everyday to protect and serve the residents of Kendall County. 

 

 

 

 

 

For Additional questions or concerns please contact the Kendall County Administrative Services 

Department at (630) 553-4171 or kcadmin@co.kendall.il.us 

mailto:kcadmin@co.kendall.il.us

